
Students BP 5124 
 
REPORTING TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS 
 
 
The Board of Trustees believes that good communication between parent and 
teacher is important in the educational process. 
 
With this in mind, the Board believes that the reporting contracts between parent and 
teacher should be varied and frequent.  All forms and methods of communications, 
such as report cards, parent-teacher conferences, mail, telephone, email, and 
school visitation by parents will be utilized. 
 
The report card should reflect the educational growth of the student in relationship to 
the student’s ability, attitudes, interests, conduct or citizenship, achievement and 
progress in meeting standards. 
 
Students who are on an individualized education program are evaluated regularly, 
and the evaluations shall be communicated to the parents according to the 
regulations of the special education service region. 
 
 
 
Legal Reference: 

EDUCATION CODE 
48260.5  Notice of Truancy 
49066  Grades:  finalization; physical education class 
49067  Regulations regarding pupil’s achievement 
49069  Absolute right to access (parents’ right to student records) 
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